
Wednesday 12th January 2022 
 

 

We are really enjoying promoting a love of reading across the setting.  

 

Starting this term, each of the classes has selected someone to share their 

favourite book with their class and during assembly on a Friday (Pre-School 

will do this on a separate day).  Please make sure you keep an eye out on 

Facebook as we will be sharing book selections along with children’s 

comments. 

Our two book schemes (Phonics Bug and Accelerated Reader) are two other 

ways we promote a love for reading at school. We enjoyed sharing more 

about AR on Tuesday evening which followed on from inputs on Phonics and 

Phonics bug from Class 1 and 2.  If you would like any further information on 

how to support your child then please see your class teacher. Here is a link 

to the information shared during the meeting: 

 

https://sway.office.com/f9Talje9jD8aBAW4?ref=Link 

 

Children who are using Phonics Bug will already have shared log-in details 

with you so they can access this fantastic resource at home. Children using 

AR will share how you can log into ‘Home Connect’ by Friday, and this can 

be accessed through the address below: 

 

https://Ukhosted108.renlearn.co.uk/6711080/HomeConnect 

 

Please talk to your child’s teacher if any of this has not made its way home! 

 

School Lunches 

Due to the continued staff shortages at Devon Norse, the kitchen will be 
offering school lunches with a slightly reduced menu, which is attached.  
This will be a two week rolling menu instead of three weeks, and will 
commence from Monday 17.01.22 with Week 1, 24th January will be Week 
2, 31st January will be Week 1, 7th February Week 2, and 14th February 
Week 1.  Ingredients and allergen information are the same as the current 
menu. 
 
Lunches will still need to be ordered on Parent Pay for the days required, 
although Parent Pay will not show the reduced menu options.  We will keep 
you informed as to when we will revert back to the current three week 
choice menu. Thank you. 
 
Mr. Scott—Academy Head 

 

Dates 
 

24.01.22 Class 2 and 4— 

                 Fire Safety  

25.01.22 Re-scheduled Flu    

                 Immunisation 

25.01.22 Parent Forum— 

                 2.00pm 

31.01.22 Planetarium visit  

                 for Classes 1 and 4  

07-13.02.22 Mental Health  

                      Week 

08.02.22 Safer Internet Day 

16.02.22 Class 2 Parents -

Chinese New year Party at  

3.00pm 

17.02.22 Cross County Event 

21-25.02.22 February Half  

                       Term 

03.03.22 World Book Day  

18.03.22 Red Nose Day  

01.04.22 Reports Out Y1-Y6 

08.04.22 Easter Assembly - 

                 9.30am 

08.04.22 End of Spring Term 

 

Progress Awards: 

Back in full swing 

from this Friday. 

https://sway.office.com/f9Talje9jD8aBAW4?ref=Link
https://Ukhosted108.renlearn.co.uk/6711080/HomeConnect

